
Question on Notice 
 

No. 490 
 

Asked on 9 May 2023 
 

MS A LEAHY asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympic and Paralympic Games Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Remote Area Board funding—  
Will the Deputy Premier advise of the budget estimates for this program beyond June 
2023 
 
ANSWER: 
 
On 2 May 2023, the Department of State Development, Infrastructure, Local 
Government and Planning approved $1 million for the period 1 July 2023 to 30 June 
2025 to support the Remote Area Boards to deliver projects and services to promote 
economic development in remote Queensland. 
  
 
 


